



Harry Konstantinou Director KGroup info@kgroup.com.au

Dear Mr Konstantinou

We write to you regarding KGroup's proposed redevelopment of the Gold Creek Country Club known as the *re:imagine Gold Creek Country Club* project.

As you are aware, there is a great deal of community opposition to this proposal. While it is appropriate for developers to put forward projects such as this for community consultation, and we acknowledge your extensive efforts through the People's Panel, we believe the community has well and truly spoken and made it clear they do not support the re-zoning of the golf club as the KGroup has put forward.

We recently attended the community meeting held at John Paul College on 16 September. As we told the hundreds of people there, we do not support the re-zoning of the Gold Creek Country Club. Should this proposal come forward to the Legislative Assembly, we would vote against it.

The community's views on developments such as this are very important, and should be heard. As local members for Yerrabi, we know how important our bush capital is to Canberrans.

We hope you will take the People's Panel views on this matter seriously.

Yours sincerely

Meegan Fitzharris MLA Member for Yerrabi

28/9/2018

Suzanne Orr MLA
Member for Yerrabi

28/09/18

Michael Pettersson MLA Member for Yerrabi

28/9/18

AUSTRALIAN CAPITAL TERRITORY LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY

London Circuit, Canberra ACT 2601, Australia Phone +61 2 6205 0051 GPO Box 1020, Canberra ACT 2601, Australia Email fitzharris@act.gov.au





